
 

11 July 2025 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Thank you for your support with the summer uniform that has been set, please can we 
reiterate the expectations from now until Monday 21 July. Students are allowed to wear: 

PE kit: Consisting of shorts/skorts and Carrington PE top 

OR 

Relaxed School uniform: shirt/blouse, trousers/skirt (no tie or blazer needed) 

Tracksuits and leggings are not permitted. If your young person feels they need to wear 
leggings or tracksuit bottoms, then they should wear school uniform in its relaxed style 
i.e. skirt, trousers and shirts. 

As ever, please can we remind you to send students in with water bottles, caps and sun 
cream as this hot spell continues over next week.  

Thank you in advance for your support with this. 

Best wishes 

  

 

Mrs Kerry Oakley 

Headteacher NPQEL 

 


